Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2014 12:04 PM

To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us

Subject: FW: Grizzly 3-32H BMP Concurrence

Categories: Green Category

Scan No 2106852 CPW CORRESPONDENCE and PROPOSED BMPs 2A#400494658

From: Taylor EIm - DNR [mailto:taylor.elm@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 3:20 PM

To: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Cc: Michael Warren - DNR

Subject: Fwd: Grizzly 3-32H BMP Concurrence

Hi Dave,

Below is concurrence on a few BMPs for the Grizzly 3-32H location from EE3 in North Park (Doc#
400494658). Let me know if there are any questions.

Thanks,

Taylor Elm

Land Use Specialist, NW Region
Colorado Parks and Wildlife
0088 Wildlife Way

Glenwood Springs, CO 81601
(970) 947-2971
taylor.elm@state.co.us

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Doug Sandridge <dsandridge@ee3llc.com>

Date: Thu, Jan 2, 2014 at 3:00 PM

Subject: RE: Grizzly 3-32H BMPs

To: Taylor EIm - DNR <taylor.elIm@state.co.us>

Cc: "Kim Rodell (krodell@upstreampm.com)™ <krodell@upstreampm.com>, "Andrea Gross
(Agross@upstreampm.com)” <Agross@upstreampm.com>, Ruth Hartshorn <rhartshorn@ee3llc.com>

Taylor,
Your BMP’s sound reasonable, given the circumstances. We are agreeable.
| apologize for the delay in responding............ our office has been closed since December 20™.

Thanks for your understanding,



Douglas C. Sandridge
Vice President - Land

4410 Arapahoe Avenue
Suite 100

Boulder, Colorado 80303
303.305.1103 Direct
303.330.4847 Cell
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From: Taylor EIm - DNR [mailto:taylor.elm@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 1:41 PM

To: Doug Sandridge

Subject: Grizzly 3-32H BMPs

Hi Doug,

We've reviewed the materials for the Grizzly 3-32H location. No timing restrictions necessary on this one, given
the current disturbance and distance from the highway. I've also dropped any reclamation and traffic related
BMPs due to the current condition of the site and location. Just checking to see if we're in agreement on these
standard BMPs?

1. Use hospital grade mufflers for compressors, pump jacks, or other motors necessary to run operations at the
site. Mufflers will be pointed upward to dissipate potential vibration.

2. Install and utilize bear-proof dumpsters and trash receptacles for all food-related trash on location, following
COGCC Rule 1204 a-1.

Thanks,

Taylor Elm

Land Use Specialist, NW Region
Colorado Parks and Wildlife
0088 Wildlife Way

Glenwood Springs, CO 81601
(970) 947-2971

taylor.elm@state.co.us




